
 

 

 

 

Re: Invitation to Support Kalamalka Rotary's 40th Annual Dream Auction 

As we prepare to celebrate a significant milestone in charitable fundraising, I am thrilled to invite you 

and/or your organization to contribute to our 40th Kalamalka Rotary Dream Auction – which will be 

held on November 16, 2024. As the Chair of this year's Dream Auction, I am excited about the 

extraordinary celebration of philanthropy, community, and impact we have planned.  This will truly be 

an evening to remember. 

Donations of products, services, experiences, or cash are gratefully accepted through October 21st. 

While we cannot issue tax receipts as a not-for-profit society, your generous donations will be 

prominently recognized on the auction materials.  Your donation really will make a significant 

difference to many worthwhile causes.    

This gala will highlight the transformative power of collective efforts and the significant differences 

they make both locally and internationally. Since its inception, 100% of the funds raised have supported 

sustainable projects locally and abroad. Past beneficiaries include local organizations such as Mackie 

Lake House and the Schubert Centre, and international projects like schools in Ethiopia and eco-stoves 

in Guatemala. 

The 40th Kalamalka Rotary Dream Auction will unite community members, businesses, and 

philanthropists for an evening of giving, featuring live and silent auction items, captivating experiences, 

and inspiring stories from those whose lives have been transformed by your generosity. 

Thank you for considering our invitation to contribute. Together, we can continue to make dreams a 

reality and create a brighter future for all. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Faith Wood 

Chair, 40th Kalamalka Rotary Dream Auction 

rotarykalamalka@gmail.com | https://kalrotary.ca/ | Cell:  403.461.3498 
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